Never Forgotten Honor Flight
P.O. Box 5056
Wausau, WI 54402-5067

May 26, 2017
Dear Richard Jarvis,

Enclosed please find a check in the amount of $200. This check is a donation from the Lambda Master
Chapter of Beta Sigma Phi sorority of Wisconsin Rapids. The name on this check is our former name;
however it is our current check book.

We are an International Women’s organization which is a service and social group. We make our funds
from various yearly service projects and donate these funds to local charities each year. :

We are passionate for the Never Forgotten Honor Flight and hope this helps to fund a veteran to take
advantage of the wonderful event.

Sincerely,

Ve )
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Judy Spath

President of Lambda Master Sorority
6367 Ruess Road

Vesper, WI 54489

715-498-4394



